
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30th November 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Creative Arts Showcase – Thursday 15th December 2022 – 7pm to 9.15pm 

The Creative Arts department are pleased to announce that our annual Christmas Showcase 

will be returning this year to showcase work produced in class from Music and Performing Arts 

but also incorporating students who have taken their interests further and attended lessons 

with peripatetic music staff or have attended additional enrichment workshops. Sixth form 

Performing Arts students will be filmed during the event for assessment purposes. 

Tickets, priced at £5 per adult and £4 concessions/child, will go on sale from Wednesday 30th 

November. 

To reserve your tickets, please email Mrs Severn asevern@garibaldischool.co.uk with your 

requirements. Please include: 

• Your name 

• Child’s name and mentor group 

• No. of adult tickets – priced at £5.00 

• No. of concession/child (up to 12 yrs) – priced at £4.00 

Once you have reserved your tickets, we will send you an email confirmation which will include 

details of how to make your payment. 

If you have any queries regarding payment, please contact Amanda Severn on 01623 464220 

or email asevern@garibaldischool.co.uk. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss R Biggs 

Lead Teacher of Creative Arts 
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